
I'm writing to express my support for HB 2927, allowing OR to join the national popular vote 

interstate compact (NPVIC). I, like many other Oregonians, was disheartened yet again, by an 

electoral system that gives the presidency to a candidate who clearly had not acquired the 

majority of the votes. This seems like a basic truth that for nearly every other election, we use as 

a means of determining the winner. I think the current system is oudated and deserves to be 

modernized. I want my vote to count in national elections, just as it does in state and local 

elections.  I ask this work group for a quick vote on this bill, so it can move to the whole House 

and then onto the Senate.  

 

Thank you, 

Angela Roccograndi, 

Wilsonville  

 

 
Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S7. 

 


